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I have seen it and David and I reviewed it before it was published.  Excellent!
 

E. Linwood Thomas IV | Director
Hanover County Economic Development
8200 Center Path Lane | Suite E | Mechanicsville. Virginia 23116
O: 804.365.6464 | F: 804.365.6463
ELThomas@HanoverVirginia.com

 
 

From: Flagg, Mike <jmflagg@hanovercounty.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 9:13 AM
To: Maloney, David P. <dpmaloney@hanovercounty.gov>; Harksen, Frank W.
<fwharksen@hanovercounty.gov>; Thomas IV, E. Linwood <Elthomas@hanovervirginia.com>
Subject: Mechanicsville Local - Letters - Wegmans
 
John Fairburn wrote a very good commentary response in the Local if you have not seen it.  Worth
looking over. Pg. 13
 
Fyi


